
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE – JUNE 16, 2003 

ENCROACHMENT POLICY 
CITY ROAD ALLOWANCE 

Recommendation 

Councillor Linda D. Jackson recommends: 
 
THAT staff be directed to report back to a Committee of the Whole meeting in the Fall of 2003 
with a review and recommendations for an Encroachment Policy governing the permitted use of 
city road allowances. 

Purpose 

To regulate the permitted uses of city road allowances. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

There is currently no policy regulating/specifying what alterations and/or construction is 
permitted/prohibited on city road allowances.  There are many examples throughout the City of 
Vaughan of such alterations as:  landscaping (including plantings and paving), walkways, etc. 

Conclusion 

An Encroachment Policy would clearly define what the City can/cannot enforce with respect to 
permitted use of city road allowances. 

Attachments 

None 

Report prepared by: 

Mirella Compagno, Council Administrative Assistant 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Linda D. Jackson 
Councillor, Ward 2 

 


